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Ms Rose 

request-496962-d746d0c7@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

Elizabeth Murray

Information Officer (Housing and Modernisation)

Customer Resolution

Customer Resolution & Specialist Services

accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk

17  July 2018

Dear Ms Rose, 

 
Re: Your request for information: 951820 
 
Thank you for your request for information that was received on 11 July 2018. 

I can confirm that this request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

 

Your Questions: 

1. Number of Applicants on the Housing Register who are entitled to ONLY 3 bed properties.  

 

1.1. Of those Applicants entitled to ONLY 3 bed properties how many are in Band 1. 

 

1.2. Of those Applicants entitled to ONLY 3 bed properties how many are in Band 2. 

 

1.3. Of those Applicants entitled to ONLY 3 bed properties how many are in Band 3. 

 

1.3.1. Of those Band 3 Applicants entitled to ONLY 3 bed properties how many have 2 stars? 

 

2. Number of Applicants on the Housing Register who are entitled to ONLY 4 bed properties.  

 

2.1. Of those Applicants entitled to ONLY 4 bed properties how many are in Band 1. 

 

2.2. Of those Applicants entitled to ONLY 4 bed properties how many are in Band 2. 

 

2.3. Of those Applicants entitled to ONLY 4 bed properties how many are in Band 3. 

 

2.3.1. Of those Band 3 Applicants entitled to ONLY 4 bed properties how many have 2 stars? 
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Our Response: 

Please note the information below is on those households whose maximum bedroom entitlement is 

three or four. Residents can bid for properties one below their bedroom requirement.  

 
As of 17 July 2018: 
 
1. 2,042 
 
1.1. 113 
 
1.2. 117 
 
1.3. 1,478 
 
1.3.1. 13 
 
2. 606 
 
2.1. 43 
 
2.2. 67 
 
2.3. 407 
 

2.3.1. 5 

 

If you require any more information relating to the request, please contact the: 

Corporate Freedom of Information Officer at accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk  

 

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the Information 

Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk   

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth Murray 

Information Officer (Housing and Modernisation) 


